Sheri L. Panza

Branch Manager

Flagstar Bank

15783 Eureka Road

Southgate, MI 48195

Faxed 734-282-2923

October 24, 2011

RE:  Gold Sponsorship in our year end newsletter for 2012 Tax Season

Thank you for you interest in advertising as a Gold Sponsor in our Year End newsletter for $600.00

Your sponsorship entitles your company to a full page advertisement in our eight page Year End newsletter.   You will also receive space on our counter in our front office for any sales literature you may wish for us to make available to our customer base.   

Our year end newsletter is mailed out to over 1,000 small businesses and individuals. The year end newsletter has a long shelve life because it includes the businesses and individual’s tax appointment information. 

In addition, if you would like us to include any promotional information in our client’s tax folders we will do this as well.   Let us know a few weeks in advance.  We will need your ad copy by November 30th.   We only allow 13 ads in our newsletter; please remit your sponsorship fee to my attention prior to your ad copy. 

In the past we have had, financial planners and stock brokers as our gold sponsors, this will be the first time a local bank is a gold sponsor.   We hope you will take advantage of this offer. 
Sincerely,

Robert E. Jacob

cc. Dana Catt

